
Pathway to Graduation: Bachelor of Arts in Art & K-12 Art Licensure 

 

Year One 

Fall Semester 

​ LA 178 

​ ART 122 (For drawing, 
printmaking, 
photography or painting 
concentration) 

​ ART 133 (For ceramic or 
sculpture concentration) 

​ ART 144 

Spring Semester 

​ ART 122 (For ceramic or 
sculpture concentration; pre or 
co-req with Level 1 studio) 

​ ART 133 (For drawing, 
printmaking, photography, or 
painting concentration; pre or 
co-req with Level 1 studio) 

​ ART 234 or 236 (For drawing, 
printmaking, photography, or 
painting concentration) 

​ ART 204 / 218 / 254 / 264 
(For ceramic or sculpture 
concentration) 

The following Liberal Arts Core 
courses are recommended in the 
first year: 

​ LANG 120 

​ HUM 124 

​ Lab Science 

​ Language 1 (or placement) 

Year Two 

Fall Semester 

​ Level 1 studio 
concentration 

​ ARTH 201 

​ EDUC 210 & 211 

Spring Semester 

​ Level 2 studio concentration 

​ ARTH 202 

​ EDUC 314 

​ Elective 

The following Liberal Arts Core 
courses are recommended in the 
second year: 

​ HUM 214 

​ Language 2 

​ Scientific Perspectives 

​ Social Science 

​ Quantitative Literacy 

Year Three 

Fall Semester 

​ Level 3 studio 
concentration 

​ ARTH (Diversity 
Intensive) 

​ EDUC 346 
 

Spring Semester 

​ Level 4 studio concentration 

​ PSYC 319 

The following Liberal Arts Core 
courses are recommended in the 
third year: 

​ HUM 324 

​ ARTS 310 

Year Four 

Fall Semester 

​ ART 3XX - 4XX 

​ EDUC 430 

​ EDUC 431 

Spring Semester 

​ ART 3XX - 4XX 

​ EDUC 455 

​ EDUC 456 

The following Liberal Arts Core 
courses are recommended in the 
fourth year: 

​ HUM 414 / LA 478 

 



 

NOTES: 

 

•Advisor Notes: If the student intends to apply to the BFA program in the future, it is 

highly recommended they follow the BFA 4-yr plan from the beginning. 

 

• While Elective Credits can be taken in any major, they may also be taken in your Art 

concentration in order to supplement your knowledge and skill level in your chosen 

Field. 

 

• Refer to the current catalog for frequency of elective course offerings (some courses 

are offered on a Fall/Spring rotation) and specific prerequisite requirements for each 

course. While you may use the above as a planning tool, please work with your 

academic adviser to create a customized plan to meet your needs and graduation 

Timeline. 

 

• If possible, general electives can be taken at any time in consultation with your 

academic adviser. Credit hour breakdowns appear below. 

 

 

 

Degree Requirements: 

• Credits in the major + correlate courses                         47  HOURS 

• Credits in the teacher licensure program                        32 HOURS 

• Credits in the Liberal Arts Core                                          47 HOURS (minimum) 

 


